
 
Term 4 Week 6, 11 November 2021 

 

Principal’s Message 
 
What’s happening at school? 

 Check the school calendar on S   
Our kindy 2022 children will be visiting on Thursday 18 November and Thursday 9 December. 
We are hoping the year 5 buddies will be able to meet their kindy buddy on the December visit.  
 
Canteen 
The canteen is open and taking orders for recess and lunch every Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday. Please use School24 to purchase. Thank you to everyone who is ensuring this service 
continues safely.  
 
Uniform shop purchases 
Thank you to parents for continuing to order on-line for uniforms. If sizes are wrong they can be 
easily exchanged; just send the uniforms back to school in the bag and Elise will refill the order 
on Fridays. Thank you to our uniform committee for keeping this service running so smoothly.  
 
Gardens 
It is lovely to see our garden mums back on site reworking our food forest. The native bees are 
going to be installed shortly!  
 
Band 
Congratulations to all the children who played at the recent band zoom concert.  Well done on 
keeping your music going with practice and zoom lessons! 

https://goo.gl/forms/AO8xovhVp9tZ28EY2


Respectful Responsible Learner 
 
I will be 

mailto:ffpspandcfundraising@gmail.com
https://links.signup.com/?ref=R3MAALf_T6FOFT1slA28jj3ixRZJcN1nAQAAANZQtSLJcnKxARRJYR5sH1cIMELqM9C4-rL2RhMc6wTfmcyyxG22dggXY4p0elHxRlqpRvGUO1iZXTBil0Eu9h_VKQa1jwvdvSsOHg543-HDTaJ1wm-f8pLgKVzBdhK_A1lnyhbS55jjDDdeCnvk1dFW-gi0n1cpwSkFDHuU4woejQ-sjvNViCZvw0Me-EmW4DhoV2qRd74ceSJHUfvCnpg
https://www.school24.net.au/


Gingerbread House Competition is OPEN!  Purchase your Gingerbread House kit 
through our fundraising 
link:  https://bit.ly/FrenchsForestPublicSchool_gingerbread_house_fundraiser and 
then enter the competition to WIN one of three $100 vouchers with thanks to Forestway 
Shopping Centre. 

 

 

 

https://bit.ly/FrenchsForestPublicSchool_gingerbread_house_fundraiser


Election Day:  The school will be open for voting on Saturday 4 December for the local 
government election.  We are currently waiting on advice from the Department as to what 
fundraising events we can hold. 

 If you have any questions or comments, please email me on ffpspandcfundraising@gmail.com 

 
Pip Bucknell 
Fundraising Convenor 
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